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Learn Together, Achieve Together 

 

28th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to you to invite you make an appointment for the first parents’ 

evening of the year. This is a great opportunity for you to speak with your 

child’s teacher and to see how they are settling into school. 

Appointments are limited to 10 minutes each. If you feel you need a longer slot – 

your child’s class teacher will arrange a further meeting with you. 

Parents’ Evenings will be Wednesday 19th October 2022 3.20 - 5.30pm and 

Thursday 20th October 2022 3.20 - 6.20pm to book your 10-minute timeslot 

please call Mrs Boag in our office on: 01827 213780. Time slots will be allocated 

on a first come, first served basis and we will try to accommodate all requests. 

Mrs Bryan will be available for Wellbeing and Hope drop-in sessions on Thursday 

20th October between 3.30pm - 4.45pm. If you would like to book an 

appointment with her, please call the office. 

Refreshments will be available at a small charge. 

I really look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our first Parents’ 

Evening of the year. 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Hannah Holgate 

Head Teacher 

 


